From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Proposed rule change to CrR 3.4 and CrRLJ 3.4
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2020 10:20:43 AM

From: Adam J. Yanasak [mailto:adamy@co.skagit.wa.us]

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 10:18 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed rule change to CrR 3.4 and CrRLJ 3.4

Dear Court,

| am writing in support of proposed rule changes to CrR 3.4 and CrRLJ 3.4. Nothing in this proposed
language would prevent a defendant from appearing at all hearings, but providing an option to allow
people to appear through counsel at relatively pro-forma pre-trial hearings would improve court
efficiency all around and would minimize the already disruptive impact of repeated court
appearances on people’s lives. These are reasonable and sensible changes that will not adversely
impact the administration of our criminal justice system.

Thank you!

Adam J. Yanasak

Attorney

Skagit County Public Defender
121 W. Broadway

Mt. Vernon, WA 98273
360-416-1650
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